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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 12:43 PM
To: 'Holguin, Claudia'
Subject: RE: Record Update Docket 20180154,20180121,20180004

Good afternoon Ms. Holguin, 
 
We have received the updated email address and we will update the contact information in our system for 
Docket  20180154, 20180121, 20180004 and the Master Commission Directory. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 
 
From: Holguin, Claudia [mailto:Claudia.Holguin@nexteraenergy.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 11:35 AM 
To: Records Clerk; Commission Clerk 
Subject: Record Update Docket 20180154,20180121,20180004 
 
Greetings,  
 
Please allow this communication to serve as an official update of your records for Carolyn Bermudez, Vice President and 
General Manager for Florida City Gas.   All future communications from your office should be directed to 
Carolyn.Bermudez@NextEraEnergy.com . 
 
Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Happy Holidays  
 
Warmest Regards,  

VÄtâw|t [ÉÄzâ|Ç 
Assistant to Carolyn Bermudez VP and General Manager Florida City Gas  
305.835.3633  office 
Claudia.holguin@nexteraenergy.com 

 
 




